
 

 
 
Brampton School Traffic Safety Council 
Site Inspection Report 

 
Date:  May 21, 2025 – Ward 8  

 
 
 
 

 
School/Location: Claireville Public School – 97 Gallucci Crescent, Brampton  
 
Principal: Donna Bhamra     Time(s): 8:40 a.m. & 3:25 p.m. 
 
Phone: 905-794-8714 Weather: Gray and wet  
 
Requested By: Principal  
 
Nature of Problem: Review of Traffic Safety Concerns/Parking Issues and Traffic congestion and 
Crossing Guard inquiry at Ebenezer Road and Alfonso Crescent 
 
Observers Present:   
8:40 a.m.:  Janice Gordon, Member; Will Davies, Trustee; Violet Skirten, Crossing Guard 

Supervisor 
3:25 p.m.: Will Davies, Trustee; Don Harberer, Member; Charles Gonsalves, Member 
 

 

Observations: 
 

1. Claireville Public School is located at 97 Gallucci Crescent.  A pathway leads from Alfonso 
Crescent to the school.  

 
2. Traffic signals were installed at the intersection of Ebenezer Road and Alfonso Crescent in 

January 2025. The signals are complete with pedestrian push buttons and the pedestrian timing 
is sufficient to cross the roadway. Due to the traffic signals being installed in the winter the 
pavement markings and pedestrian crosswalks are not painted.  

 
3. During the site inspection there were no students crossing and no traffic congestion at the 

intersection of Ebenezer Road and Alfonso Crescent. There were a few pedestrians and no 
conflicts were observed.  

 
4. Members of the Committee walked along the pathway from Alfonso Crescent to Claireville 

School and on the bridge the surface seemed to need repair.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
Recommendations: 
 
1. That the site inspection report for Claireville Public School be received;  

 
2. That the principal continue to educate the school community and students on safety 

procedures in and around the school at start and dismissal times; 
 

3. That the Manager of Parks Operation and Community Services arrange for the bridge on the 
pathway that leads to Claireville Public School between Alfonso Crescent and Gallucci 
Crescent to be inspected and repaired if needed; and,   

 
4. That the Manager of Transportation Right of Way and Safety arrange for the completion of the 

pavement markings at the intersection of Ebenezer Road and Alfonso Crescent. 
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